
 

RESOLUTION 11-17-03 

 

 

APPROVAL TO FORMALLY NAME THE NEWLY RENOVATED MUSEUM VENUE AND ADOPT A LOGO. 

 

WHEREAS, the Museum Commission at their special meeting on October 25, 2017 voted unanimously to 

recommend to the Hartsville City Council to formally name the newly renovated Museum venue “The 

Edition” and adopt a logo; and, 

WHEREAS, the history of the renovated building was taken into consideration since the building was 

once The Hartsville Messenger the use of Edition with an E is appropriate; and, 

WHEREAS, the recommended logo is taken from the two original lamps outside the museum building 

and the new hanging lantern in The Edition’s front Courtyard. 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Mayor and Council of the City of Hartsville that the newly 

renovated Museum venue name of “The Edition” and the logo with lamps are hereby approved. 

 

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED IN MEETING DULY ADVERTISED AND ASSEMBLED on the 14th day 

of November 14, 2014 and to become effective immediately upon adoption. 

 

 

   

             

             

              

                   Carl M. (Mel) Pennington IV, Mayor 

 

 

 

 

ATTEST:       

                Sherron L. Skipper, CMC, City Clerk 

     

 

 


